 Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, May 23, 2023
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
May 23, 2023, at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Vice Chairman Andre Sorrentino, Comm. Anthony Annunziata and Comm. Erickson.  Also, present was Secretary/Deputy Treasurer Karla Wright.  Chairman Plant and Comm. Brown were excused.
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7pm.
· Request the Board approve the May Workshop/Early bills totaling $37,426.74.  After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the May Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Request the Board approve the following Capital Reserve Buildings & Grounds invoices.  After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the following invoices.  Motion unanimously carried. 
· Chase Cardmember Service in the amount of $1,803.06 for the purpose of upgrade to audio and visual equipment.  (Resolution # 2022-25)

· Global Fueling Systems in the amount of $24,621.73 for the purpose of upgrades to fuel pump tank.  (Resolution # 2022-28)
· Mayday Communications, Inc. in the amount of $16,930 for the purchase of a Verint VMR Public Safety 14 Channel recording solution upgrade.  (Resolution # 2021-45)

· Request the Board approve the membership of Samantha Dreger into the Hose Co. effective May 23, 2023.  After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Annunziata the Board approved the membership of Samantha Dreger into the Hose Co. eff. May 23, 2023.  Motion unanimously carried.  
· Request the Board approve a Resolution to Accept a Member Residing Outside District/Protected Area.  After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Annunziata the Board approved a Resolution to Accept a Member Residing outside District/Protected Area.  New member is Samantha Dreger into the Hose Co. eff. 5/23/23.  Motion unanimously carried.  Complete Resolution attached.  (Resolution # 2023-31)
· Chief Schwier submitted a letter from the Engine Co. reporting the results of the 2022 Fundraiser at Six Harbors Brewery.  
· Request the Board approve the Engine Co. 2023 Annual Fundraiser in conjunction with Six Harbors Brewery.  After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the Engine Co. 2023 Annual Fundraiser.  Motion unanimously carried.   
After a motion by Comm. Annunziata, seconded by Comm. Erickson the meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


